
Hi Jill 

On behalf of Karen Murphy, Chair of the ACT Board of the Physiotherapy Board, thank you for the 
opportunity to comment on the on consultation paper on Standards and Guidelines for Limited 
Registration.  

With apologies for the delay in responding to your request, the ACT Board has no further comment to 
offer at this time. 

Kind regards 
Liz 
 
Elizabeth Davis 

Board Support Officer 
  
Phone |  (02) 6195 2625 

Email  |  Elizabeth.Davis@ahpra.gov.au 

Web    |  www.ahpra.gov.au 
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